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Dear Parents and Carers,

What a scorching hot end to the week! Thank you for ensuring your children have water bottles, hats and 

sun cream applied before they come to school. Teachers have adapted activities to avoid children 
becoming too hot and bothered. The weather forecast looks like it will be a little cooler next week.

One of our school priorities this year is to reintroduce and carefully plan school experiences to enhance 

pupilõs enjoyment, improve outcomes and raise aspirations for every child. This week children have 

enjoyed school trips to Ferry Meadows (Reception) and London (a group of Year 5 and 6) and we have 
been visited by an art specialist teacher who has run workshops for the children across the school. In the 

coming weeks, Year 5 and Year 3 are going to have a wonderful time camping at the Rutland Outdoor 
Education Centre. We are delighted to be holding a Year 6 Leavers Assembly for parents too at the end of 

term. Teachers are busy planning their year group curriculum for next year and building in a number of 

experiences which will engage and excite the children in different subjects. We also have plans to raise the 
profile of sport/ PE and music next year with the offer of more after school clubs, competitions and events. 

It's shaping up to be a very exciting 2022/23!

Over the coming weeks, school will be sending out information about next year's classes and curriculum, 

uniform and PE kit expectations and some changes to our behaviour code of conduct. As always, your 
support with your child's transition into their new classes in September will be very important. We are all 

hoping we have now seen the last of the Covid disruption of schools that has impacted the last 3 
academic years and move forwards together to 'explore, succeed and soar'.

Best wishes ðstay cool this weekend!
Mrs Bowyer (Head of School) & Mr Fry (Executive Headteacher)

From the HeadteacherõsOfficeé



IMPORTANT INFORMATION
Pupil details

I t  is essent ial that we have up -to -date records for 

every child in school, part icularly home address, 
email and mobile phone numbers. If you have 

moved or changed phone numbers, please email 
office@rps.pkat.co.uk

Thank you

Attendance

We aim for 100% attendance every day. It is said that 

good attendance = best achievement: itõsnot just 

about learning in lessons, but all the interaction with 
other children and teachers which can give 

confidence and self -understanding as they grow. We 

are sure we can count on the support of all our 

parents and carers to ensure children are in school, on 

time, every day. Please see the letter about 
attendance for more information and please contact 

the school office if you have any questions.

Class Attendance % Class Attendance %

Barn Owls 87.78% Snowy Owls 94.17%

Yellowbill Kites 93.6% Red Kites 83.46%

Sparrowhawks 92.22% Goshawks 95.86%

Golden Kestrels 91.33% Spotted Kestrels 91.43%

Western Ospreys 95.56% Eastern Ospreys 91.43%

Peregrine Falcons 91.38% Merlin Falcons 87.82%

Sea Eagles 92.41% Martial Eagles 94.62%

Attendance from 6th ð10th June 2022:

Medication

If your child requires 
prescribed medication during 

the school day, you must 
complete a medication form, 

link below
https://forms.office.com/r/cfR

XYcrknQ

Injuries (outside of school)

I f your child has an injury, such as a broken bone, 
please do let  us know as soon as possible ðemail 

office@rps.pkat.co.uk
We will need to put a care plan in place before 

they return to school.
Thank you

Illness/Other Absences

I f your child is ill, please call the school office on 

01733 263342 and select opt ion 1 to leave a 
message (the absence line is available 24/7) or 

email office@rps.pkat.co.uk
Thank you

Free School Meals

Applying for free school meals is quick and simple 
to do using the online applicat ion form below

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals and 
select ònoó when asked if you have previously 

claimed.

Drop off/Collection

If you travel to school by car, 
please make sure you are 
driv ing & parking safely. 

Children & babies must be in 
appropriate car seats for 

their age/weight/height - this 
is the law.

If you are going to be late 
collecting your child, please 

contact Little Tigers on 01733 
330630 to book a space at 

their afterschool club. We do 
not offer this.

Thank you

mailto:office@rps.pkat.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/r/cfRXYcrknQ
mailto:office@rps.pkat.co.uk
mailto:office@rps.pkat.co.uk
http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals


Dates for your diary

JUNE

Tuesday 21st June ðYear 5 PKAT Young Explorer's Trip (1 night residential)

Wednesday 22nd June ðNew EYFS parents meeting 5 -6pm

JULY

Wednesday 6th July ðYear 3 Farm Camp trip (1 night residential)

Friday 8th July ð'Class move up' Day ðletters will be emailed out before this date
(Secondary school move up day is Wednesday 6th July)

Friday 15th July ðSchool reports emailed to parents/carers

Wednesday 20th July ðYear 6 Leavers Assembly 9 -10am (invite will be sent nearer the time)

Thursday 21st July ðLast day of term (early finish: EYFS, Year 1, 3 &5 finish at 1:20pm, Year 2, 4 & 6 

finish at 1:30pm )





There have been lots of opportunities this 

week for children to develop and show 

their creativity. Our Owls enjoyed not only 

an art day with Mrs Wells creating their 

own tree frogs, but outdoor art during 
their trip to Ferry Meadows. Year 6 also 

thoroughly enjoyed their art day with Mrs 

Wells (although their final piece won't be 

revealed until their final assembly!). Of 

course, creativity is not just about art, it is 
about thinking creatively, coming up with 

new ideas and trying to solve 

problems. In our phase assemblies this 

week, we thought about how leaders 

need to be creative and some of our 
Year 5 and 6 children were able to see 

this for themselves this week in their visit to 

the Houses of Parliament.

We also discussed risk taking in our assembly, through the 

story of the boy who cried wolf. We have been discussing 

good and bad risks. We talked about risks that can 

happen when we are online or out at the park and how it 

is important that we all have someone we can talk to 
when we are upset or scared by something. This can be 

someone at home, but in school the children know that 

they can always talk to an adult in their class, to Mrs Jima 

or Mrs Mac, or to Mrs Bowyer, Mrs Burgess, Mrs Deegan or 

Mr Fry. There is always someone who will listen!

Children in Reception, Year 5 and 6 also took risks 

yesterday on their school trips to Ferry Meadows and 

London respectively. Children took part in unfamiliar 

activities in unfamiliar settings but learned so many new 

skills in the process. It's great to take a risk when learning 
and try new things!



We will be sharing more information 

about High Performance Learning 

with parents every week in this 

newsletter and on Twitter 

@RavensthorpeP

Snowy Owls:

Carly

Barn Owls:

Sara

1 Yellowbill Kites:

Maria

1 Red Kites:

Marlie -Rose

2 Sparrowhawks:

Gustas

2 Goshawks:

Ava

3 Spotted Kestrels:

Emmelia

3 Golden Kestrels:

Toma

4 Western Ospreys:

Kallum

4 Eastern Ospreys:

Daisie

5 Merlin Falcons:

Finley

6 Martial Eagles:

Tommy, 

Hazel, Bethany

5 Peregrine Falcons:

Daniels

6 Sea Eagles:

Ealaf, Sophie,

Brendon



Visit to the Houses of Parliament
On Thursday 16th June, a group of Year 5 and 6 children 

joined children from Middleton School on a trip to London 

to have a tour and workshop in the Houses of Parlaiment. 
We had a brilliant day, Rocky met Middleton's Marvin the 

Meerkat and everyone enjoyed the experience and 
learnt a lot about democracy. We then ate a cheeky 

Happy Meal on the way home!



A Grand Day to Ferry Meadows
On Thursday 16th June, our Reception children 

finally took their long -awaited school trip to Ferry 

Meadows! This trip was designed to support them 
with their learning for their Marvellous Minibeast 

topic. We met Visit Leaders Vicky and Phil who 
took us Pond Dipping and on a Minibeast Safari! 

We also made some beautiful natural art inspired 

by the artist Andy Goldworthy . What a fantastic 
day and the children made us all so proud with 

their exceptional behaviour.


